5/21/2021 Email

Email Mr Kaushal Kishore

Mobile validity period change

From : abhishek deedwaniya Wed, May 19, 2021 09:07 AM
<abhishek.deedwaniya@gmail.com>

Subject : Mobile validity period change
To : Mr Kaushal Kishore <advfeal@trai.gov.in>

Respected sir/madam,

It has been heard that TRAI has sought suggestions from consumers to increase the mobile
recharge validity from 28,56,84 days to 30,60,90 days.

In this case, as a consumer, I suggest that doing so is a very good and appropriate decision.
This will provide direct benefit to the consumers and will have to reduce one recharge
throughout the year.

Therefore, my humble request is that keeping in mind the interests of consumers, the
decision to increase this validity is right and should be implemented at the earliest.
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